
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer Gemma Magnuson  
 

Organisation
Name Robin Furneaux

Address Lady Barn,The Level,Shenington,Banbury,OX15 6NA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We object to the proposal because of the noise that the motocross events produce, which 
would inevitably increase if the number of events is increased. Our back garden faces south-
east and the motocross track is in a north-easterly direction about 2 km away. However, 
there is no higher ground between us and the track and no buildings that could provide a 
noise barrier. Consequently, unless the wind is blowing from the south, we are exposed to 
the loud noise from the track at times when we are in our back garden. As an 
understatement, it is unpleasant when we are enjoying our garden and the surrounding 
countryside, listening to birds singing or entertaining family and friends. More frequent 
events will mean for us, more days when we will not be able to enjoy being outside.  
In some respects, the motocross is more annoying than the kart club on Shenington airfield. 
The kart club is less than 1 km from us but our house provides a sound barrier which 
reduces the extent to which we can hear the karts from our back garden. The motocross 
really is objectionable.
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